APPNE YOUNG PHYSICIANS ACTIVITIES
Dr. Maliha Rehman..completed her observership at the children’s hospital 

APPNE members Dr. Nadeem Afridi and his family hosted the young physician

And welcomed her as their guest in their home for 3 months of her stay in Boston
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	Clinical Services: 

In the Spotlight 

In the Spotlight...Dr. Maliha Rehman, International Observer, Pakistan 
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Dr. Maliha Rehman is an international observer visiting the MSICU from Pakistan. Maliha attended medical school at one of the most prestigious schools in Pakistan, King Edward Medical University. Upon graduating, she pursued further training at the Mayo Hospital, one of the largest in Pakistan, home to almost 1,800 beds in all. 

Upon completion of her initial training, Dr. Rehman determined that she had a strong interest in pursuing a career in pediatrics. According to Maliha, she "loves working with children" and may eventually pursue a career in Pediatric Critical Care Medicine. Currently she is observing as a means to gather more information both in general pediatrics and in pediatric critical care medicine. 

Dr. Rehman plans to apply for residency programs in the United States and dreams of pursuing a fellowship upon completion of her residency. She says that her time observing in the MSICU has already taught her a great deal over the last two weeks and she can only imagine the tremendous addition of knowledge she will have attained at the completion of her observation. 

In the meantime, Maliha is keeping herself busy meeting fellows, faculty, and residents in the MSICU, participating in daily rounds and conferences, and researching diseases that she says do not really exist in Pakistan. She is also taking time to learn from respiratory therapists and other staff, in order to make the most of her time here. 

Although this is Maliha's first time outside her own country, she says that she did not experience culture shock due to the fact that she was able to research the MSICU team and the various aspects of the program via the internet prior to her arrival. When asked why she chose Children's Hospital Boston, Maliha smiles. She says that she heard we were the best and she figured it was worth a shot to observe the best care. She says she was "shocked" at the prompt response she received and the positive acceptance. 

While Dr. Rehman continues to observe new experiences and meet new people, the Division of Critical Care Medicine continues to foster international relations with physicians from all nations. The division regularly accepts new observers to the program for observation periods of one to three months. 
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Dr. Maliha Rehman on rounds with Drs. Robert Graham and Dr. Michael Young (Right to Left)
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The information on this website should not be taken as medical advice,
which can only be given to you by your personal health care professional. 
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